
Matt Nagle (Thu, 15 Oct 2020 at 3:56 PM) 

Hello, and thank you for allowing us to reply to this allegation. 

The Tacoma Weekly has already been in contact with Kim Bradford per her email to us on Aug. 21. As we 

explained to her, an uncorrected version of our sales promotion flyer was attached to email sent to 

select candidates. We corrected our mistake immediately and re-sent our email to these candidates. Ms. 

Bradford replied with a simple "thank you" and the matter was settled. 

The Tacoma Weekly has an editorial policy of not endorsing candidates. We are hands-off in telling 

voters whom they should vote for, and we certainly would not accept money in exchange for 

endorsements. 

Thank you, 

Matt Nagle & John Weymer 

by John Weymer on Fri, 21 Aug, 2020 

A un-corrected version of our sales promotion was attached to and emailed to all candidates. We did re-

email all of the candidates with the correct information the very same day. See attached. Let me know if 

you have anymore questions. 

 



 

 


